M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Dr. Maria Brown, Chairperson

                        Board Members


Mr. Matthew Turner, Superintendent

FROM:
Linda Schild, Director of Fiscal Services

DATE:
April 30, 2021
RE:
Contract with Fiscal Court to fund the transportation of non-public students

The Fiscal Court has approved our request to reimburse Boone County Board of Education for the cost to transport students attending non-public schools within our district. 
Attached is the standard contract for the upcoming school year, 2020-21. The Fiscal Court has made an amount available estimated $730,000.

I recommend the Board approve the execution of the contract with the Boone County Fiscal Court as presented.
